
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

Crawford Rd Lane Closure 

A contractor working for the City of Phenix City will begin construction on the middle two lanes of 

Crawford Rd between 12th Ave and 14th Ave beginning Wednesday, March 16th, 2022. Lane closure will 

last approximately two weeks. The road will be open to traffic; however, during this time delays should 

be expected, and travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact 

the Phenix City Engineering Department at 334-448-2760 with any questions. 

 


